Executive Director Report

Completed quarterly reports for City council meeting. Emailed Equipment Share. Sent emails requesting updates for Trilogy, Stark and grinder station.

David said grinder station should be here by August 1st.

Called Sparklight have requested a copy of the contract. Emailed Jeff Moore.

Walked the old Dollar General with Brian, David and Delane. Scheduled a site visit with Equipment Share. Work on getting information ready for meeting.

EDC will start meeting in the meeting room at the Community Center.

Worked on the budget for EDC. Worked on the performance agreement for Equipment Share.

I received an email from JB Harris Group requesting a meeting to see how they could get involved in the community.

Attended the Alliance Luncheon - Industry Update

Met with Randy Argon from JB Harris Group. They may be interested in land at the Industrial Park.

Reached out to Windstream again. Requesting the contract.

The grinder station has arrived.

I called Windstream again to request the contract or what we need to do to disconnect services.

EDC will report monthly to city council instead of quarterly.

Worked on agenda, financials, budget and reconcile bank statements.